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We strongly oppose giving OHA any authority. There is no accountability as we 

learned from the covid mess. They do not represent the people of Oregon in respect 

to them not being elected but chosen. Also, many of them have zero medical training, 

licensing or have ever treated a patient.  OHA has gone badly from its inception 

(losing millions of taxpayer dollars on a failed computer system!) and handing them 

more “power” would be a huge disaster. History shows us this type of group can and 

does become influenced by money and “deals” and power trips.  Let’s protect our 

state, physicians and residents free to make our own decisions. Please vote NO. 


